
 

 

 

 

MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING FOR 

CLOSING OF A PUBLIC LANE 

IN THE TOWN OF MORRIS 

HELD MAY 28TH, 2015 @ 7:20 pm 

 

 

 

 

Councillors Present: Ruth Murray 

   Mike Hinchey  

   Bruce Third  

   Tim Lewis 

   Bill Ginter 

   Trevor Thiessen  

 

Councillor Absent: None    

     

Also Present:   Brigitte Doerksen, Chief Administrative Officer 

Chris Janke, Assistant Chief Administrative Officer 

Ed Voth, Economic Development Officer 

                                                                

  Presiding:   Mayor Gavin van der Linde 

 

  Others in Attendance: None 

 

 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive comments for and against the closure 

of a Public Lane. 

 

There being no further business, representation, comments or concerns, the meeting was 

adjourned.   

 

02/05/15 Moved by Councillor Ruth Murray 

Adjournment Seconded by Councillor Bill Ginter 

 BE IT RESOLVED that the Public Hearing for Closing of a Public Lane be adjourned. 

         (Carried)  
  

 

 

    TOWN OF MORRIS 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

MAYOR 

 

 

____________________________________ 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 


